- 1. Home
- 2. Entity Print

Print Page
Newsletter Article

Coming Soon: CHA Owners Symposium

Published on August 29, 2025





For 15 years, industry professionals and partner organizations have gathered for education and networking with the goal of improving their businesses and supporting affordable housing opportunities throughout all of Chicago's 77 communities.

The CHA **Owner Symposium** was first held in 2008 to educate property owners who already were participating in, or were interested in, the Housing Choice Voucher (HCV) Program. Since then, the Symposium has steadily grown into the premier event for Chicago property owners, managers and real estate investors, regardless of their affiliation with CHA.

This year, the day-long event will be held at CHA Headquarters on Thursday, September 25, 2025 and feature:

- Three general sessions, including an "Ask Us Anything" Town Hall with CHA staff
- A dedicated exhibit area with products and services from a variety of housing industry vendors
- Lunch and an afternoon snack
- Opportunities to connect with other Chicago housing providers

Register today.